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what a party!!!!

Thank you to all who came out to celebrate our Grand Opening on June 15th! 
 We were truly humbled by the show of support from this community!
If you missed it, please schedule a tour - email dawn@lilyspadaz.org.






We appreciate the members of our
City Council and Government offices
who came to support Lily's Pad!







upcoming events




PLAY SESSIONS OPENING!

To learn more about our volunteer
needs, please click HERE!

July 18 - First Play Session
October 1 - October Virtual Challenge

Lily's Pad was thrilled to be featured as
a follow-up story on Channel 15 and
then to have two news channels join us
LIVE the morning of our Grand Opening.  
If you missed any of these great stories,
be sure to check them out!  You can find
them all by clicking HERE! 

We have had a slight delay and have moved
our opening play session to July 18th. 
 Provided all goes as planned, we will be
ready for kids beginning at 10:30 am!  If you
know of a child that qualifies to play at
Lily's Pad, please have them click HERE to
join. Membership is free and our
application process is quick and easy!

WHAT WE NEED:

Help us keep our playground supplies
stocked.  We need doubles of just about
everything to allow for cleaning.  Check
out our Amazon Wish List or email
dawn@lilyspad for a list of needs.

Sponsor play sessions! To ensure every
qualifying child can play with no added
financial burden to their families, we
will rely on the generosity of the
community. Just $20 can sponsor a
child's play session.  Click here to
donate!.  

It's going to take a village to  run Lily's Pad
and we are so grateful to all who have
reached out asking what our current needs
are. Here are two ways you can help us:

https://lilyspadaz.org/volunteer/
https://lilyspadaz.org/blog-newsletter-news/
https://lilyspadaz.org/membership/
https://a.co/7cYPBhW
https://www.aplos.com/aws/give/LilysPad/PlayPal

